
Credit Connection

Fraud is happening more frequently and at Crow Wing Power Credit Union, 
we want to keep you safe. Here are some tips you should always keep in 
mind when it comes to your financial security.

	 1. 	 Keep your one-time passcodes private
		  Scammers may try to target you through phishing, one-time 	
		  passcode theft or impostor scams. Do not share your private 	
		  information with anyone.
	 2.	 A scammers playbook
		  Scammers use various strategies to get your information including: 
		  - using a similar phone number to appear as someone you trust
		  - getting you to provide private information by manipulating trust 
		  - scaring you into action by using fear to create a sense of urgency
	 3.	 Our promise to you
		  CWPCU will NEVER call, text, email or message you to request 	
		  confidential information such as passcodes, passwords or 
		  account numbers

Mortgage interest (Form 1098), dividends (Form 
1099-INT), and IRA distribution (Form 1099-R) 
documents will be mailed prior to January 31, 
2024. IRA Contribution and rollover (Form 5498) 
documents will be mailed after the tax return 
deadline of April 15, 2025. 

The Crow Wing Power Credit Union Board of Directors 
has 3 open positions. There is no compensation for 
serving on the Credit Union Board. The Board meets 
on the 4th Tuesday of each month.

If you are interested in petitioning for the board 
please contact Joan Wileman at 877-563-3072 
or 218-825-2208. Deadline for petitions is  
March 4, 2025.

Credit Union Board Meetings:
January 28 	 February 25	
March 25	 April 22	 May 28

JANUARY 2025

HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Thank you for your membership!
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All loans subject to credit approval. Other rates and terms 
available based on collateral and credit. NMLS# 408088  
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